
 
 
From: Woodrow Wilson Teaching Fellowship  
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 9:52 AM 
Subject: STEM Teaching Fellowship Opportunity! 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Dear Colleague: 

  

You may have heard that the Woodrow Wilson Foundation is currently recruiting candidates to the 

Woodrow Wilson Teaching Fellowship. Your referrals are extremely helpful—many of the program's most 

successful Fellows have found us through recommendations from trusted sources like you. 

 

The WW Teaching Fellowship is now accepting applications for this year's first deadline, October 

23. Please consider sharing this email with individuals who you think would be strong candidates. This 

prestigious fellowship provides top applicants with unparalleled opportunities: a generous stipend 

($30,000); admission into a competitive master's degree program; extensive preparation; ongoing 

mentoring; teacher certification; and more.   
 

 

Note, this on-going program usually 
has multiple deadlines every year. 



  

 

 

Representatives of the WW Teaching Fellowship attend more than 100 on-campus recruiting events 

nationwide. For more information about campus visits, please reach out to Neema Ndiba, our Admissions 

Counselor. We also host a series of admission webinars. Our next webinar, to be held on Wednesday, 

October 19, at 6 PM EST, will provide an overview of the program and the selection process. Those 

interested in attending the webinar can contact Danielle DiFiore, our Program Assistant for Online 

Recruitment, for the login information.  

 

Thanks for giving this opportunity some thought. We look forward to hearing from any candidates you can 

refer to us. For more information, please visit http://woodrow.org/STEM.  
  

All the best, 

 
Jose Ochoa 

Director, Woodrow Wilson Teaching Fellowships 
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